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Hello Allen Road Families and Partners,

My name is Emily Lafountain and it is with happiness that I write this letter of introduction to
you as the newly appointed Principal of Allen Road Elementary. I am excited and honored at the
opportunity to lead a school where everyone is always leading, learning, inspiring, and
educating.

' have been committed to education for more than twelve years. My most recent administrative
experience was participating in my building and district internship with Liverpool Central School
District. I currently serve as a K-6 special education teacher and building administrator as
needed. Prior to working for Liverpool, I was a special education teacher and an instructional
math coach for Syracuse City School District. I look forward to sharing those combined
experiences in leading Allen Road Elementary.

My goal is to ensure that Allen Road remain a safe, healthy, and happy environment for all
students to learn and grow. I will immediately begin by meeting with students, families, staff and
community members. It is my intention to have an open-door policy for all Allen Road
stakeholders. This is to ensure that our students have the support and communication necessary
to meet independent needs.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve your families in this role. I look forward to the work we
will all do together to help our students reach their goals. I can’t wait to meet everyone!

Regards,
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Emily Lafountain



